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COMING SOON!
THE 60TH ANNUAL BALL OF THE YEAR, hosted by
the Mon Health Medical Center Auxiliary, is
November 2nd, and it will be Wild, Wonderful and
Whimsical so don’t miss out! We are currently
reserving our sponsored tables before releasing
individual tickets.  Please contact Luella Gunter for
information and to reserve your table now for
premium seating.

Luella.Gunter@VandaliaHealth.org
304-598-1889

DELYNN GOLF CLASSIC
THE DELYNN MEMORIAL GOLF CLASSIC, August 5th at
Pete Dye Golf Club, hosted 102 golfers and raised over
$100,000 for the greatest needs of Mon Health. With 34
years now under its belt, this tournament is supported by
long-time attendees and new organizations annually. We
are incredibly grateful for our donors!

OUR SPONSORS:

College Basketball Hall of Fame Coach Bob
Huggins presented a $380,000 check on August
22nd at the Mon Health Zelda Stein Weiss Cancer
Center as part of his pledge from the 2024 Bob
Huggins Fish Fry, supporting cancer care services
across West Virginia through Vandalia Health.
David Goldberg stated, “We cannot do it alone and
this community support is the difference. We are
thankful for this relationship, friendship of the
family and donors, and this very generous gift.”

HUGGINS SUPPORTS
CANCER CARE

Together, this is how we MAKE THE DIFFERENCE!

The Mon Pathways to Success program successfully
graduated its third cohort on August 20th. This
initiative, dedicated to empowering individuals
facing various barriers to employment, has proven
instrumental in fostering personal and professional
growth among the participants. This program was
initially supported by a $75,000 donation by the
Hazel Ruby McQuain Charitable Trust and
additionally funded by a $493,000 award from the
Appalachian Regional Commission.

MON PATHWAYS
GRADUATES 3rd COHORT

If you are interested in learning about leaving a legacy gift to Mon Health through your estate, please contact
Laura McCall, Senior Director of Philanthropy, at 304-282-2289 or Laura.McCall@VandaliaHealth.org.

SO CLOSE AND YET SO FAR: 

Steve Monty, one of our own Mon Health
Pharmacists, was 6 inches from a hole-in-one
and winning a Mercedes Benz sponsored by
Mercedes Benz of Morgantown!


